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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Nov. 2, 2022 
 

BMV Announces Hobart Branch Closure 
 
INDIANAPOLIS - Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles Commissioner Joe B. Hoage announced today he 
approved the proposal to close the Hobart branch. The last day of operation for Hobart is Saturday, Dec. 10, 
2022. 

The BMV will work closely with Hobart city officials to install a BMV Connect kiosk in the community. The kiosk 
offers more than a dozen of the most common BMV transactions including registration and driver’s license 
renewal. 
 
“The decision to close Hobart came after careful consideration of the impassioned response from Hobart 
residents. It is not an easy decision to close a branch, but with three other locations in close proximity, 
residents have several other options on where to conduct their business,” said Commissioner Hoage. “I am 
pleased to have our team work with the city on the installation of a kiosk.”  
 
Three branches are located within a 10-mile radius of Hobart including Gary, Merrillville, and Portage. 
 
For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour BMV 
Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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